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Comments: As a Montana resident who has recreated at the Holland Lake area often and during every season,

I'm opposed to the proposed changes to Holland Lake Lodge and surround.  I value the relative low number of

people who recreate in the area.  I question the environmental impact of increasing not only the capacity of

people visiting but also staying overnight in this area.  The NF and a major portal into the Bob Marshall

Wilderness is not the right location for an endevour such as this proposed expansion. Please consider NOT

allowing the expansion  and changes. 


